
Toastmaster Meeting Notes 6-24-13

Todayʼs meeting was rollicking!
 

We had 2 really good speech and 1 so-so speech.  Mike Lott gave a thought provoking
speech entitled “Budgeting Is Not Just For Money”.  He spoke on the mysteries of time and
how we should track our time and budget it to do the things we feel are most important in
our life.  My so-so speech was titled “A Look Into Our Economic Future” and warned about a
possible Great Depression around 2030.  Someone was kind enough to take a picture of me
during my speech.  I probably shouldnʼt have been eating bananas, but who can resist?
Shelley gave a fantastic speech entitled “Wounds”.  Shelleyʼs speech subject was
ʻdepressionʼ, but it was really about ʻhopeʼ.  It was a great speech and Shelley earned her
Competent Communicator designation with that speech.  Congrats!

 
 
 

Our evaluators all did a great job.  Lynn did hers very enthusiastically!!!
 

 
 
 
 
 

More action pics…

 
 
 
 

It was amazing.  Sara worked her Jedi mind tricks on Mike Lott and got him to volunteer to
be Sergeant at Arms.  Note to self, never look Sara directly in the eyes.



 
We held a vote for Club Officers for the upcoming term beginning July 1st and they are:
President: Curt Bauter
VP of Education: Sara Beall
VP of Membership: John Miller
VP of Public Relations: Autumn Brown
Secretary: John Blesi
Treasurer: Shelley Buehrer
Sergeant at Arms: Mike Lott
 
Look forward to seeing everyone next week.  Hereʼs the schedule:


